
Kindergarten Report  

Friday 22nd May 2020 
 
The term is passing us by at a rapid speed, very busy unusual times.  We hope 
you are all taking care of yourselves and those close to you. 
 
The children have enjoyed the light box, looking at  gel letters and numbers   
becoming familiar with them in their written forms.  This activity has also lead 
to counting,   identifying letters in our names and discussing the different 
sounds that the letters make. 
 
We have been creating a lot of beautiful art and craft, such as our feelings, 
monsters, dye prints and magic painting.  The art work helps the children         
express themselves, and make meaning.  This  provides us with the chance to ask 
questions, introduce new   concepts and develop vocabulary . 
 
Nature’s playground, our own beautiful surroundings within the Kinder and 
School grounds.  The children discovered many of nature’s beautiful  
characteristics, hugging trees, feeling different tree trunk  textures, finding 
spider webs and other small creatures.  The open spaces encourage us to run and 
run improving gross motor skills and fitness. 
 
Art work (reaching out to a family member or friend) has been posted.  If you 
participated your special person should be receiving some very special mail soon. 
 
Science was also very exciting at Kinder.  We used some water, oil, food dye and 
an alka seltzer tablet to  create our own mini lava lamp. 
 
The number of children attending the centre is expected to increase with the 
return to school on Tuesday.   Please adhere to your staggered sign in and pick 
up times to prevent congestion at the gate. 
 
  Cheers,  
   Megan and Kass. 
 
 


